
 
 
 
 

 
SATURDAY 8/20 
    8:30 am  + Peggy Hillig (Eileen Coleman) 
    5:00 pm  + Liz Balaniz (Jim & Florence Cozzati) 
 + Shirley Ledden (Jim & Florence Cozzati) 
SUNDAY 8/21 
     7:30 am     + Shirley Ledden (Marlene & Bill Kelly) 
     9:00 am     + Michael & Elizabeth Szotak  
           (Westerfield Family) 
    + Sarah & Joseph Westerfield  
          (Westerfield Family) 
  11:00 am + Elizabeth Karg (Ruth Caruso) 
 + Helen C. Byrne (Ruth Caruso) 
    5:00 pm + Arturo Dionisio (Family) 
MONDAY 8/22  
    8:30 am     + Purgatorial Society  
TUESDAY 8/23 
    8:30 am      + People of the Parish 
WEDNESDAY 8/24 
    8:30 am      + People of the Parish 
THURSDAY 8/25 
    8:30 am  + Richard Hrabosky (Family)  
    + Paul Walling (Cathleen Walling) 
FRIDAY 8/26 
    8:30 am + Anthony Christini (Family) 
SATURDAY 8/27 
    8:30 am  + People of the Parish 
    5:00 pm  + Anthony Christini (Family) 
 + Dennis Coughlin (Maureen Wines) 
SUNDAY 8/28 
     7:30 am     + Augustine Young (Family 
     9:00 am     + Leona Kotinsley (Josephine Farley) 
    + Leona Kotinsley (Peter & Maureen DelPopolo) 
  11:00 am + Jack Sweeney (Bob & Pat McCarthy) 
 + Christopher Caparso (Harrington Family) 
    5:00 pm + People of the Parish 

 
David Jacob, Captain Paul, Bob Raymond, Maureen 
Wines, Thomasine Tucker, Baby Samantha 
O’Sullivan,  Jean Marie Brady, James Marzano,  
Linda LaBruno, Lila Baldo, Jack Hosier, Peggy 
Witzig, Bill Blache, Chancey Kampe, Danny Smith, 
& Michael Galvin. 
RECENTLY ILL: Maria Incremona, Shawn Cahill Sr.,  
Robert Robinson, John Hrabosky, Eileen Ross, Jean Hoppy, Fran 
Ciaurro, John Duffy, John Javora, Gianna Rosenthal, Harold 
Sivers, Evelyn Brand, Carmine Greco, Carmen Arroyo. 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
Parish Office 
June 27 through September 12 
Mon. –Thurs. 9 a.m. until 3 p.m.  Friday 9 a.m. until 12 noon 
Parish Religious Education Office 
Aug. 1st thru Sept. 1st:  
Mon. – Thurs. 9:30 am to 1:30 pm.  Closed Friday. 

 
 
 

Parish 
Town Hall 
Meeting 

 
Thank you to all 

those who attended the Faith in Our Future Parish Town 
Hall Meeting on Monday August 15th.  The Core Team 
Members discussed the preliminary recommendations by 
the Diocesan Commission. 

If you have any questions regarding Faith in our Future, 
please contact Holy Family Core Team Member Joann Fortino 
732-739-2442. 

TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
First Reading: Isaiah 66:18-21 
Isaiah portrays a time when people from many nations 
will gather in Jerusalem and proclaim God's glory. God's 
messengers will teach many nations about God. Just as 
the Israelites bring offerings, these messengers will bring 
people from all nations to worship. 
Second Reading: Hebrews 12:5-7, 11-13 
The Hebrews are told that God disciplines those he 
loves. When a parent disciplines a child, the child usually 
learns what is expected of him. The Hebrews are 
encouraged to face life's trials as a form of discipline, 
and attempt to learn something from them. 
Gospel: Luke 13:22-30 
Jesus warns that the door to God's kingdom will be 
locked for those who ignored his wishes. Many people 
will come from all nations and take their place in God's 
kingdom. Others will not be recognized by God, and he 
will reject them. 
 

 
 
 

Sunday 
Is 66:18-21; Heb 12:5-7, 11-13; Lk 13:22-30 

Monday 
2 Thes 1:1-5, 11-12; Mt 23:13-22 

Tuesday 
2 Thes 2:1-3a, 14-17; Mt 23:23-26 

Wednesday 
Rev 21:9b-14; Jn 1:45-51 

Thursday 
1 Cor 1:1-9; Mt 24:42-51 

Friday 
1 Cor 1:17-25; Mt 25:1-13 

Saturday 
1 Cor 1:26-31; Mt 25:14-30 

 
Please Pray for the Deceased 

Elvira Vicinanza 
John Doerr 

 

TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME    AUGUST 21, 2016 
 



Holy Family Parish 

Welcome to  
Holy Family Parish 
We, the people of Holy Family 
Parish, in the Diocese of Trenton, 
are called through Baptism to 
celebrate the presence of Christ in 
Word, Sacrament, and Deed. We 
are called and sent by Christ to 
live gratefully the life God has 

given us and to proclaim the good news of Jesus Christ.  In 
the spirit of faith, service, and community, we strive to bring 
people closer together and closer to God. 
Parish Registration 
We welcome you if you are a new member to the parish and 
invite you to register at the Rectory Office. We encourage you to 
share in a parish ministry program. You may register at Holy 
Family in a variety of ways including picking up the form in the 
rectory or filling the form out online and either mailing it to the 
rectory, dropping it in the collection basket or hand delivering it 
to the rectory. 
Become a Registered Parishioner 
One of the most important things that the people of a parish 
should do is register. Registering for the parish not only makes 
you more apart of the family of Holy Family and the Church it 
gives a chance for you and your family to be counted and heard 
in the parish 
Some important reasons to register are the following: 
Sponsor Certificates - when you are asked to be a sponsor 
for either Baptism or Confirmation you need a letter signed from 
your pastor stating that you are a practicing Catholic. If you are 
not registered in the parish it is not possible for the pastor to sign 
these forms. 
Marriage- For marriage preparation and marriage a letter may 
be needed from your pastor to allow you to get married in another 
parish or church. 
Funerals- when burying a loved one in a catholic cemetery 
without a funeral mass it is necessary to get priest lines. 
Unfortunately the pastor needs to know if a parishioner was a 
registered member before he can officially sign the documents. 
Mailings - You will receive all parish mailings with regards to 
special events and announcements.  
Contributions - registered parishioners receive weekly 
envelopes to assist with the day to day operations of the parish. 
These are just a few of the ways that being a registered 
parishioner can make your experience a better one at Holy 
Family. 
Our Parish Summer Office hours are: 
Monday through Thursday:  9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
Friday:  9:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. 
Closed Saturday & Sunday 
     For additional information about how to register at our 
parish, please contact the parish office at 732-264-1484. 

PARISH WEB SITE 
Please remember to visit our Parish web site at 
holyfamily.us.  
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P.R.E.P. NEWS 

 
ADULT  RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

TEACHER/ASSISTANTS NEEDED FOR 
2016-2017 PREP PROGRAM (held in 

Memorial Hall) 
     If you share the conviction of bringing the 
faith to our children, please call the Religious 
Education office at 732-264-7043 for details. 
     Teachers and/or assistants are needed for the following 
grades: 

TUES. SESSION               4:30 - 6:00 P.M. 
First Grade             1 Assistant        (Sept. thru Dec.) 

      Third Grade           1 Teacher           (Jan. thru May) 
 
              TUES. SESSION                6:30-8:00 P.M. 
      Seventh Grade       3 Assistants        (Jan. thru May) 
__________________________________________________ 

HAVE YOU MISSED  
ANY OF THE SACRAMENTS OF INITIATION? 

     It is through the RCIA process that adults in our parish 
prepare for Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist.  If for some 
reason you may have missed any of these Sacraments in your 
life, we invite you to participate in our sessions that will begin 
this fall 2016.  
     Adults who wish to serve as Godparents or Sponsors are 
required to have received these Sacraments.  If you are 
preparing for marriage and have not received any of these 
Sacraments, you are welcomed to join our group.   The 
deadline to register is August 31, 2016. 
     Please call Barbara Hardiman in the P.R.E.P. Office to 
register or if you have any questions at 732 264-7043. 

New Jersey Right to Life Annual Car Raffle 
Weekend of August 27-28 

 Holy Family Altar & Rosary Society will be selling New 
Jersey Right to Life Car raffle tickets for a Volvo SUV for the 
benefit of the New Jersey Right to Life Committee. The 2nd 
through 4th prizes are ShopRite cards valued at up to 
$1,000. Proceeds will benefit the New Jersey Right to Life 
organization's pro-life educational activities. Please support 
Respect for Life and help put an end to abortions by 
purchasing a raffle ticket for $10 or by making a donation. 
Tickets are also available in the parish office. 
 Some assistance is currently needed to cover some of the 
church entrances that weekend.  If you would like to volunteer 
to assist in selling raffle tickets, please contact Josephine 
Farley at 732-739-2578.  

SINGLES JOURNEY 
Singles Journey  is a support and discussion group for 
adults over 40 that are widowed, divorced or never 
married. We meet every Sunday morning @ 11:45 am in 
the Spiritual Center, Room 10, of St. Mary's Church in 
Colts Neck, on RT. 34. We have facilitators that alternate 
every week to discuss different topics and challenges. 
We share our experiences and offer fellowship and 
support. We do not accept fees of any kind. The venue 
and time never changes. We are here to be here, for 
each other.   All are welcomed.   



Holy Family Parish 

Ministry Schedule 
Weekend of August 27 & 28 

Serving at the Altar  
5:00 P.M. 7:30 A.M. 9:00 A.M. 
Gabriella 

Malinconico 
Mia Malinconico 

Emily Godkin 
Kayla Rose 

Brian Mocarski 
Jenna Polaco 

Gabriella Raad 
11:00 A.M. 5:00 P.M.    

Emily Arroyo  
Jadelyn Gates 
Nicholas Gates 

Emily Hager 
Timothy Hager 

 

Readers and Extraordinary Ministers of 
Holy Communion 

5:00 P.M. F. Verbovsky R. Aagre, M. DiGiorgio, 
E. Malinconico 

7:30 A.M. R. Rubiato J. Fortino, S. Fortino,  
S. Quinn 

9:00 A.M. A. Mocarski C. Abrams, V. Abrams, T. 
Kelly 

11:00 A.M. P. Witzig M. Oquendo, G. Rotella, 
F. Rotella 

5:00 P.M.  T. Mathias F. Maysonet, J. Stragella 

 
 

Last Week – August 14 
1st Collection – Weekly TBA 

2nd Collection – Programs & Facilities TBA 
The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary – August 15  

This Week – August 21 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection – Programs & Facilities 
Next Week – August 28 
1st Collection – Weekly  

2nd Collection – Programs & Facilities  
THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

St Joseph Council #3402- 
54 Rte. 35N., Keyport 

 
“FAMILY DAY AT MONMOUTH PARK” 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 28TH 

Gates open at 11:30 a.m.  Cost $30.00 per person and includes:  
food, refreshments, admission, program and pen.  Cost for 
children over 10 is $10.  A designated picnic area will be 
assigned to our group.  Tickets are available at the council at the 
address above from 11 a.m. until 7 p.m. daily or you may contact 
Richard King at 732-264-8935. 

The Knights Need You! 
Please contact Bill Horton at 732-320-0950 or 
email: williamhortonjr@verizon.net for information about our 
charitable works and how YOU can become a 
member.   Meetings are held the 2nd & 4th Wed. of the month at 
8pm.   

SUPPORT OUR THRIFT SHOP 
SHOP THE SUMMER SALE! 

Holy Family St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Shop is open Tues. 
thru Sat. 10 AM-12PM.   There is a little bit of everything to 
buy:  clothing, shoes, housewares, etc. Jeans, pants, 
summer shorts all on sale for 50 cents. 
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HOLY FAMILY 

BOILER REPLACEMENT 
Over the next few weeks while the boiler is being replaced, 
we ask for your continued understanding and patience 
until the work is completed: 
     WEEKDAY MASSES – The weekday 8:30 a.m. Mass 
will be in the main church until further notice. 
     ADORATION – Wednesday Adoration will be 
conducted after the 8:30 a.m. Mass in the main church 
from 9 a.m. until 12 noon.  Please use the large church 
parking lot entrance to the right of the Holy Family 
Shrine. Adoration will close at 12 noon with Benediction. 
     RECTORY OFFICE -  To access the Rectory Office, 
please use the small parking lot and follow the walkway 
and ring the office bell. 
     RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE – The Religious 
Education Office can still be accessed by parking in the 
large lot and entering from the walkway during their office 
hours.  Please ring door bell.  

St. Ann Church – 100 Year Anniversary 
St. Ann’s church will be celebrating the 100th Anniversary, 
a Centenary of Grace, on Sunday, Sept. 25th at the 10:30 
a.m. Mass with Bishop David M. O’Connell presiding.  All 
welcome.   Dinner/Dance to follow at Jacques Reception 
Center.   Call 732-787-0315 to purchase tickets. 

MUSIC MINISTRY 
NEWS 

Holy Family Church is in need of additional choir 
members and cantors for our Masses.  Anyone 16 years 
or older who is interested is asked to please contact our 
Music Director Charles Clarke at 732-859-3436.  
Charles will provide training and assistance.   

Diocese of Trenton - Our Promise to Protect 
The Diocese of Trenton is committed to the initiatives 
outlined in the U.S. Bishop's Charter for the Protection of 
Children and Young People in regard to the reporting 
and investigation of sexual abuse allegations involving 
minors. If you have been sexually abused as a minor by a 
member of the clergy or anyone representing the Catholic 
Church, or if you know of someone who was, you can 
report that abuse through the diocesan Abuse Hotline:  
1-888-296-2965 or via e-mail at 
abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org. 
 

Catholics Care. Catholics Vote.  
Practice civil dialogue. 

In their statement of Forming Consciences for Faithful 
Citizenship, the U.S. Catholic bishops remind Catholics 
that we are called to engage in charitable, respectful 
and civil dialogue during election season.  In a culture 
that is dominated by “partisan attacks, sound bites and 
media hype,” the Church calls for “a different kind of 
political engagement” Visit www.faithfulcitizenship.org to 
access resources on civil dialogue and on how our faith 
calls us to engage during election season and beyond. 
 

mailto:williamhortonjr@verizon.net
mailto:abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org.
http://www.faithfulcitizenship.org


Holy Family Parish 
Our Lady of Guadalupe 

7 Day Pilgrimage 
Sponsored by  

St. Veronica’s, Howell 
What a better way to end the Year 
of Mercy with a pilgrimage to a 
place where mercy was showed to 
millions.  Please join us on a 7 day 
pilgrimage to Our Lady of 
Guadalupe and other Shrines in 

Mexico from October 23 – 29.   Price per person is $1650, 
health insurance included.  Under Msgr. Peter Kochery 
spiritual direction.  For more information contact Deacon 
Tom at 732-610-54344 or email 3marysway@optonline.net. 
____________________________________________ 

SIGHT AND SOUND THEATRES 

 
St. Catherine Parish in Holmdel is sponsoring a trip to the 
Sight and Sound Theatre in Pennsylvania on Friday October 
7, 2016.  Departing from St. Catharine Church, 108 
Middletown Rd., Holmdel at 9 a.m.  Stopping for lunch at 
Hershey Farm Restaurant and Inn for a Smorgasbord Style 
Lunch and time for shopping, and onto the Sight and Sound 
Theatre the nation’s largest professional Christian theatrical 
company where SAMPSON will begin at 2:45 p.m.  For 
reservations or questions, please contact St. Catharine’s at 
732-842-3963 

 
ADORATION – ADORERS NEEDED 

WEDNESDAY – MAIN CHURCH 
Come spend some time before Jesus in the 
Blessed Sacrament.  Holy Family has Adoration 
and Benediction in the main church every 
Wednesday from 9 a.m. until 12 noon.  Cast 
your cares upon Jesus for He cares for you!  

 
Vendors Wanted  

St. Joseph’s Fall Craft Fair 
Saturday October 15, 2016 

Vendor Set-up:  Friday October 14 from 6-8 p.m. & 
Saturday October 15 at 7 a.m.  Table Prices:  6’ table 
$25.00; 12’ table $35.00.  Tables will be provided.  For 
table reservations call 732-264-0322. 
 

BISHOP’S 
ANNIVERSARY BLESSING 

Sunday, October 2, 2016 
The Bishop of the Diocese of Trenton has been celebrating the 
gift of sacramental marriage with anniversary couples for more 
than 40 years.  This year Bishop O’Connell will extend his 
Episcopal blessing to couples married 50 years or more, 25 
years, and for couples married one year.  This will take place 
on Sunday October 2nd at 3 p.m. at St. Robert Bellarmine 
Parish, Freehold.  We invite married couples to participate in 
this beautiful event.  Please register at the parish office.  The 
deadline to register is August 29th. 
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“Year of Mercy” 

“I have asked the Church in this Jubilee Year to rediscover 
the richness encompassed by the spiritual and corporal works 
of mercy.  The experience of mercy, indeed, becomes visible in 
the witness of concrete signs as Jesus himself taught us.  Each 
time that one of the faithful personally performs one or more 
of these actions, he or she shall surely obtain the Jubilee 
Indulgence.”  (Pope Francis’ letter – on the Occasion of the 
Extraordinay Juliblee of Mercy.) 

The Corporal Works of Mercy 
 Feed the hungry 
 Give drink to the thirsty 
 Clothe the naked 
 Shelter the homeless 
 Visit the sick  
 Visit the imprisoned  
 Bury the dead 

Looking for Ways to Perform the 
Corporal Works of Mercy?  

Holy Family St. Vincent de Paul 
     Food donations are always welcome to assist in 
feeding the hungry here in our surrounding area.   
Items needed include:  jar sauce, peanut butter, tuna, 
soups, condiments, boxed  macaroni & cheese, cereal, 
jelly.  Please drop off food donations on Saturday’s 
between 10 a.m. and 12 Noon when our volunteers are 
present. 

Healing Hearts Support Group 
Starting September 8, 2016:  A healing program for the 

separated and divorced will begin on Thursday, 
September 8th from 7 PM -9 PM at St. Veronica 
Church in Howell.  This is a 12 week program 
for those who have suffered or are suffering from 

separation and/or divorce.  The Catholic's Divorce Survival 
Guide program incorporates a thought provoking DVD and 
follow-up discussion.  Topics that are discussed are:  shock, 
anger, peace, forgiveness, family issues, money, trust, dating, 
annulments and life beyond divorce.  Registration and a small 
fee for this program will be required by September 1, 
2016.   Please email stveronicakre4u@gmail.com  for more 
information or contact Maria at 732-363-5698.   This program 
will be 12 consecutive Thursday evenings, please make 
a commitment to your healing!   
____________________________________________ 

400 Route 35 North,South 
Mantoloking, NJ 08738 

Our mission as Religious 
Teachers Filippini is to “Go forth and 
teach the Word of God.”  Our ministry 
on this holy ground is for the people of 

God who come to St. Joseph By the Sea for soul searching, 
trying to find peace in their lives and a God who understands 
them.  Upcoming Retreat: September 8, 2016 - Evangelization:  
Carrying the Message of God’s Love - Explore, discuss and come 
to a deeper understanding of the power of love to evangelize.  What 
does it mean to love God with our heart, soul, mind and strength – is 
there a difference?  Who is our neighbor?  How are we called to love 
others at home, at work, in the world?  What is the difference 
between selfishness and self-love?  What is healthy self-care?  Lunch 
and Mass included.  Arrival:  9:30 a.m./Departure:  2:30 p.m. 
(Presenter:  Barbara Hosbach, CPA, CWG)  Cost:  $45 

mailto:3marysway@optonline.net.
mailto:stveronicakre4u@gmail.com
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